
   
  
 

 

 
                

 

    
 
 
       
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE TO  
ALL RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES: 

 
23rd Street Paving, Drainage, & Utility Rehabilitation 

 
 

TANDEM SERVICES LLC., IN COORDINATION WITH THE CITY OF 
GALVESTON, WILL BE CONDUCTING ROAD AND UTILITY 

REHABILITATION ALONG 23RD STREET FROM BROADWAY TO THE 
SEAWALL. STARTING ON 10/31/2023, THIS WORK WILL BE TAKING 

PLACE BETWEEN AVENUE O AND AVENUE P.   
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED OF CHANGES IN TRAFFIC FLOW, LIMITED USE OF 
DRIVING LANES, AND ROAD CLOSURES DURING THE COURSE OF THIS 

PROJECT.  
 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCES EXPERIENCED DURING 
THIS TIME AND APPRECIATE YOUR COOPERATION.  SHOULD YOU 

HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS,  
 

PLEASE CONTACT OUR OFFICE AT  
281-947-8378 

 
OR YOU CAN CONTACT THE PROJECT SUPERINTENDENT  

Jose Garcia 
346-285-2440 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SCHEDULED CONSTRUCTION START DATE:  10/31/2023 
 
 

 


